
 

Gibson-Neill Memorial Elementary School 
Home & School Fundraiser 2022  

Mill Town Roasters 

GNMES Home & School Committee is excited to announce a very special fundraising 

partnership with Mill Town Roasters that will be opening this spring in Marysville at 7 Mill 

Street.  Later this spring we will be selling bags of their coffee and they will be contributing 

money back into our school community to assist with year-end activities for students.  In honor 

of this fundraiser, they are going to make a unique GNMES House blend that will sport a special 

logo created by a student of GNMES.   

To get this going, we are asking any GNMES K-5 student that would like a chance to have their 

design on the packaging of the unique house brew, to please submit their design & coffee name 

to the school by Monday April 4th.  Keep in mind the unique qualities and colors of our school!  

Once all artwork is submitted on April 4, the staff of GNMES will narrow the artwork down to 10 

entries.  Online voting will be open to our school community to decide on the winning design 

between April 6 and April 10.  The winner will be announced on Monday morning, April 11. 

Please have your entry submitted to your classroom teacher no later than Monday April 4 that 

meets the following criteria: 1. artwork on an 8.5” X 11” piece of white paper (available for 

students from the office should they need it), 2. drawing and coloring can be done with any 

medium (crayon, marker, colored pencil, paint), 3. give the coffee a name – this name should 

appear above the drawing, 4. print your first and last name and class in pencil (on the back 

side of the paper). 

Voting will open to the community on Wednesday April 6.  Further details on coffee order 

forms and dates for our coffee fundraiser will follow in the coming weeks. 

We are excited to see this special fundraiser and student leadership opportunity come to life! 


